
"We succeed when we have community... We
stay inspired when we drive after discovery...
And we are passionately focused on the
impact we have at scale."

— Dean David Vanden Bout

Thanks to all of you who were able to
attend our orientation session this
Monday. It was a treat to meet each of
you. We look forward to the year together.

Access presentation slides here

Professional Track Faculty
FRIDAY 8/19 from 8:30 am - 11:00 am
https://utexas.zoom.us/j/92617261625

Tenure Track Faculty
MONDAY 8/29 8:30-11 :00 am
https://utexas.zoom.us/j/95351189673

Mentoring For Teaching Success
monthly meetings on teaching

New Faculty Network
monthly career support

SIGN UP OR REQUEST MORE INFORMATION
HERE

THANK YOU REMINDERS

ORIENTATION PART 2

FROM THE DEAN

Review your offer letter and sign
up for benefits in the first 31 days,

Create and upload your syllabus.
Use this link as a resource.

Review Title IX guidelines

NEW FACULTY SUPPORT

https://utexas.box.com/s/07xzt5msh57seipuw5r5wilid1rmt0lx
https://utexas.zoom.us/j/95351189673
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfI9gvx-BsaOdudoHnQaKD6akvDnzmrbBSkWisBbZyCh87sLw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfI9gvx-BsaOdudoHnQaKD6akvDnzmrbBSkWisBbZyCh87sLw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://ctl.utexas.edu/instructional-strategies/effective-syllabus
https://titleix.utexas.edu/

